Non-Official Gift Acknowledgement



Brown Bagging for Calgary's Street Kids Society 110, 909 - 11th Ave SW Calgary, AB T2R 1L7 403-264-7979 www.bb4ck.org

ATTENTION: Richard Nagan RBC Foundation 200 Bay Street, South Tower 8th Floor Toronto, ON M5J 2W7 CA

Dear RBC Foundation,

Thank you for your decision to support Brown Bagging for Calgary's Kids!

We're immensely grateful for your generosity. With your help, we continue to provide lunch to over 7,500 kids in our community every school day. Your support means kids receive the food they need to reach their full potential.

Your gift isn't just about food; it's about showing Calgary's kids that they're cared for, valued, and supported by their community. Your kindness is truly making an impact on their lives.

"These lunches are making such a difference for our students. Our students are nourished and so grateful knowing the greater community is ensuring they are cared for and fed" - A NE Calgary School Staff

If you haven't had a chance to join us in the kitchen yet, we'd love to offer you a behind-the-scenes tour to see the impact of your donation firsthand. Our door is always open if you want to learn more about BB4CK. For more information please visit our website at bb4ck.org or contact us at (403) 264-7979.

Thank you again for supporting Calgary's kids through BB4CK!

Bethany Ross Executive Director Brown Bagging for Calgary's Kids

Bethany Ross - Executive Director